
 
To: WUTC                                             August 21, 2003 
 
I want to thank the WUTC members for their time and efforts in the proposed  
rule making process. 
 
I fully support making rules for Remote Control Operations on the railroads  
in Washington State. The citizens of this state need your support for rule  
making to make sure that safety is more important than profits. 
 
David Clark 
Brotherhood of Locomotive Engineers 
Chairman of the Local Committee of Adjustments 
Division # 892 
14610 - 229th Ave. E. 
Orting, WA  98360 
 


